SWOSU Pharmacy Student Wins
National KE Scholarship
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Southwestern Oklahoma State University pharmacy student Jennifer Bennett of
Waynoka is one of only six students selected nationally for a Zada M. Cooper
Scholarship from the Kappa Epsilon Foundation.

Bennett, who is an active member of the SWOSU Alpha Beta chapter of KE, will receive
a $500 scholarship.

Bennett has also been an officer of the American Pharmacist Association Academy of
Student Pharmacists. Bennett is currently doing clinical rotations in the Tulsa area.



